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May 30, 2025 
 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Attn:  Amber Gibson 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO  80216 
 
RE: Ted Franciscotti Pit #1 Permit M2007-006 Technical Revision 2 (TR2), Adequacy Review #2 Response  
  
Mrs. Gibson, 
 
Please see the responses to Adequacy Review #2. 
 

1.  The applicant concurs and has resubmitted the maps. 

2. The applicant concurs and wants to clarify that the Phase 1 Historical area that was in the previous 111 

permit will not be disturbed in any fashion throughout mining operations. 

3. Topsoil and overburden piles will be placed around the perimeter of the active mine area, which will 

move throughout the site.  The piles will thus be closer to the areas that they will be used for 

reclamation purposes.  Please see the updated map. 

4. No response needed. 

5. This Historical portion of Phase 1 will only need reseeding, possibly, as it will not be disturbed.  It will 

not need topsoil placement. 

6. No response needed. 

7. No response needed. 

8. No response needed. 

9. Yes, the central location is the location for the current overburden stockpile.  However, that stockpile 

will move as stated above in question 3.  Overburden will be used on the pit floor to help with lessening 

the slopes and prepping the site for topsoil and seeding.  Please see the updated map. 

10. The current lease has a section in it that addresses this situation.  There is no need for a new lease. 
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If any other information is needed to address this Adequacy Review, please let us know. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Jodi Schreiber 
Jodi Schreiber  
Owner, PFM Consulting LLC 
 








